
 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  

Oct 30 / Day 3 Oct 31  / Day 4 Nov 1 / Day 5 Nov 2 / Day 6 Nov 3 / Day 1 

     

Week at a glance is posted 

Important Dates 

Remembrance Day Assembly  - November 10 at 11 AM. Parents welcome 

to a+end. 

Parent /Teacher Conference - Thursday, November 16  evening                              

                                   Friday, November 17th   

No Classes - Friday, November 17  

Parent Council Mee5ng 

Wednesday, November 8th at 6:30 in the Library. 

 

Please set your clocks back one hour  

at 2:00 a.m. on Sunday November 

5th. 

Reminder to please make sure 

your child/children are dressed 

well for the weather.  

Gr. 6 Vollyeyball/Soccer @ Noon 

Reminder: Grades 1 to 6 are dismissed at 3:25 PM.  N/K  are 

dismissed at 11:20 AM & 3:20 PM. 

Happy Halloween 

Pizza Hot Lunch @ noon 



 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

A Message from Our Parent Council Chair 

Hello Lord Roberts families, 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to be Chair of the Parent Council this year. The Execu(ve Board Members and I are excited 

for the upcoming events and fundraisers, that will go towards helping the school and make this year a memorable one! 
 

Do you want to volunteer or find out more about what’s going on and coming up? Please join us at the next parent council mee(ng on 

Wednesday November 8
th 

@ 6:30pm in the library. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Samantha Harvie, Chair             Toby Cygman, Vice-Chair          Megan Janssen, Treasurer          Amy Helbren, Secretary 

Koats for Kids 

Lord Roberts School will be accep(ng dona(ons for winter gear between October 25th to November 3rd for Koats for Kids. 

Coats, Boots, Ski pants, Toques, Mi:s, Scarves. Please make sure coats are clean, in good condi(on, and that the zippers work. 

If you need access to winter gear, please contact gbrown@wsd1.org and an order will be put in on your behalf. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Safety Reminder: 

For those families who are dropping children off at daycare in the 

morning via the bus loop, please do not block the sidewalk. If you need 

to go into daycare please park your car on the road. Thank you in      

advance for helping to keep all of our children safe. 


